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According to Dictionary.com, the word 

óchangeô means ñto make the form, 

nature, content, future course, of 

something, different from what it is or 

from what it would be if left aloneò. This is 

what one young woman was facing when 

she came into our office.  

Several months prior to her visit, she 

found out that she was pregnant. The 

father of the baby was no longer in the 

picture. Finances, work, and support 

were all uncertainties as well.  

Her life was about to take a drastic 

change and she was frightened. 

She had been ignoring the reality of her 

pregnancy by not seeking any prenatal 

care or even acknowledging the 

pregnancy. Yet, it was always at the back 

of her mind, as well as the fear of the 

change that it would represent. 

She came into our office seeking 

information on getting an abortion. She 

was making her decision to abort based 

on her fear of changes that she couldnôt 

cope with and was afraid to entertain. 

Changes that she believed she would 

have to face alone. One of the first things 

that happened at her visit was the 

women of Crossroads showed her 

support and love as they represented 

Christôs love to her. They didnôt judge her 

and encouraged her to come in for an 

ultrasound to give her knowledge to use 

to make her life decisions instead of 

making them out of fear and anxiety. She 

agreed. 

The ultrasound revealed a beating heart 

and an active, moving baby. The 

discussion centered on the sex of the 

baby (unknown) and if the baby looked 

healthy. After reassuring the young 

woman that everything was what I was 

expecting to see and that I would get 

back to her the following week with the 

actual diagnosis from our Medical 

Director, we discussed prenatal care and 

she was given a physicianôs referral form 

to help her choose a doctor. She was 

also given pictures of the heartbeat and a 

profile of the babyôs face.  

When she left the office that day, she 

was smiling, picking out baby names, 

and had an appointment scheduled to 

return to start the ongoing ñBridgesò 

program.  

Life is in constant change.  When you 

have support and love in your life, you 

are able to cope with change with hope 

ðnot with fear. Thatôs what Crossroads 

does for hundreds of women and their 

families every year. ǐ 

Bg`mfd 
Tresa Mansberger, RN 



Date and Time: 

Saturday, April 22, 2017 

8:30 AM Registration 

9:30 AM 5K Race/Mile Walk  

Awards Ceremony to follow 

Place:  

Lower Trail,  

Alexandria, PA  

(Alfarata Station) 

Registration: 

Race day registration at trail 

head beginning at 8:30AM. 

Online registration forms 

available for printing at 

www.cpcforlife.org. 

Last year, CPC we held the first Run Baby Run 5k/Mile Walk 

at the Rails to Trails in Alexandria. It was a fun day with 

more than 100 participants and some little ones as well. 

RBR 2016 raised a total of $3,367!  

We will be holding the 2nd annual RBR 5K/Mile Walk in April 

again at the Rails to Trails. We hope that we can improve 

the race experience and beat last yearôs fundraising total. If 

you would like to participate or volunteer please contact us 

through the registration form on our website or contact 

Malynda at malynda@cpcforlife.org. 
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Sanctity of Human Life Sunday 

January 15, 2017 

Qdfhrsdq ax L`qbg 18sgsn ad
rtqd xnt fds ` s-rghqs  

@qd xnt qd`cx snFn sgdChrs`mbdenq Khed> 

Unktmsddq @ooqdbh`shnm 

The ministry of CPC could not function without the 

generosity of our volunteers. Each office has 

trained volunteer counselors and there is a 

dedicated team who get this newsletter ready for 

mailing every other month. Our Board also 

volunteers their time and talents to guide CPC. 

We have volunteers who give of their time to 

clean or shovel snow.  

April is Volunteer Appreciation month and we 

want to thank each of them for all their 

contributions. Without all our volunteers, 

Crossroads would not be able to reach as many 

lives in our communities as we do.  

On January 19th, our new Lewistown office held a Grand 

Reopening. Rep Adam Harris and John Breneman, 

Executive Assistant to Senator Jake Corman visited and 

showed their support, along with board members and 

many other visitors throughout the day. Thank you to all 

who came.  

A few of our volunteers and staff at a recent In Service. 

Thank you to Allison Fisher (center) for speaking.  
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Happy Easter 
ñHe will swallow up death in victory; and 

the Lord GOD will wipe away tears from off 

all faces.ò ~Isaiah 25:8  

Recently our Lewistown office hosted several LAMB showers with 

local churches and our soon-to-be moms. Our LAMB project aims 

to honor our clients who choose life and also connect them with 

women from a local church, who will encourage and pray for her 

throughout her pregnancy. The shower is the culmination of 

blessing the mom-to-be where she meets the group of ladies at our 

office and they present her with gifts and spend some time making 

the mom feel special.  

Micaiah wrote about her experience at a LAMB shower: ñMy young 

women's Bible study had so much fun planning the shower and 

meeting our mom. We can't wait to do another one! Our mom was 

really thankful and open with us. We laughed, talked and prayed 

together. There's just something so special about being able to 

give hope to a mom and baby, just as Christ did for us. I've met a 

number of post-abortive women who've told me how they wished 

just one person would have encouraged them to choose life for 

their baby and offered them hope. Crossroads is that hope for so 

many moms and babies, and the LAMB project is an awesome way 

for churches to be an extension of that.ò 

Visit our website to learn how you and your church can get 

involved: www.cpcforlife.org ǐ 


